
                                                                                                                                                                                               

July 13, 2021         
 
 
Dear St. Dominic Parents, 
 
We are busy making plans and looking forward to resuming in-person instruction beginning 
Thursday, August 19th.  The following information will help you get this fast-approaching school 
year off to the best start possible.  
 
BUSES 
Washington County Schools will start on August 23rd, so there will be no bus transportation on our 
first two days of school (Aug. 19-20). 
 

COVID-19 
I know many of you are awaiting information for schools related to Covid-19. However, the only 
information we have at this time is the recent recommendation from the CDC that all persons in 
schools who are not vaccinated will need to wear a mask. The KY Department of Education has not 
yet issued any guidance on the 2021-22 school year, but we will let you know as soon as there is 
news on that front. 
 
MEET YOUR TEACHER NIGHT/BACK to SCHOOL BASH 
Our PTO is busy planning the return of our combination Meet Your Teacher Night and Back to 
School Bash. Families can come to Meet Your Teacher time from 4:00-5:30 PM. At 5:30, the event 
shifts outdoors for the Bash, where there will be food, fun, and good fellowship. 
 
ORIENTATION for Preschool and Kindergarten 
Parents with children entering preschool for the first time are invited to attend Preschool 
Orientation Night on August 2 at 6 PM. Orientation for Kindergarten is the following night, August 
3, at 6 PM. Meetings will take place in the Library Media Center. 
 
SCHOOL FORMS, CALENDAR, ETC. 
We have posted on TeacherEase a number of forms and other information you will need for the 
start of the school year, including the calendar and school supply list. One of the most important 
items besides school supplies is the ACH form. Paying instructional fees/tuition by automatic bank 
draft is the easiest method of managing your child’s school account. If you pay via ACH, your form 
needs to be returned to the rectory or school office as soon as possible, especially if you want to 
start your withdrawals on August 5th. See the forms for fees/tuition for complete details. 
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PARENT FOLDERS 
A copy of all back-to-school materials will be available in a folder for you Meet Your Teacher 
Night/Back to School Bash.  
 
If there is anything we can help with back-to-school forms or information, please don’t hesitate to 
call me or Mrs. Connie Smith in the school office. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
  
 
Pam Breunig, Principal  
 
Office: 859-336-7165 
Cell: 859-805-1221 
Email: pbreunig@stdominicelementary.org 
 


